Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 6™ April
2023

The Chairman opened the meeting and the committee stood for a minute’s silence in remembrance of
Helen Watkins and Raymond Collins who had recently passed away.

The Chairman welcomed Stephen Gunning to the committee.

The Secretary then read the minutes of the meeting held on 30th March 2023. The minutes were
accepted unanimously as a true record.

The CIU said the Club could remain members if it changed its name.

The Club no longer has a noise abatement order.

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted.
It was noted that the Club had purchased note checkers.

Duties were allocated.

Recommendations from the Finance Committee:

1. Change Till support from Infinity to Epos Systems saving the Club £50 per month. It was
proposed, seconded, and voted unanimously to move to Epos Systems.

2. End contract with Alto Digital and start a new contract with Jellyfish saving the Club £90 per
month on photocopying costs. It was proposed, seconded, and voted unanimously to move to
Jellyfish.

A discussion to purchase new skittle balls took place.

The problem with condensation in the lady’s toilet was discussed and ventilation will be installed.

Afternoon visitors to the club with antisocial behaviour and smells have been banned.

The Canton Liberal Football Club have booked the Club for their presentation night on Friday 23
June 2023.

The Club has received a personal injury claim for an accident that occurred December 2022.

The Chairman closed the meeting.



